10-05-2019

Dear Sirs

| note that you are proposing a landing fee reduction to €7.50 Perhaps you have been living on
another planet for the past while and have not been reading the papers:

Ireland has declared a CLIMATE EMERGENCY Therefore landing charges should be increased by c.
25% pa. This would reduce passenger numbers AND therefore not require a third runway Voila!

Jonathan Aird

08-07-2019

Hi,

Thank you for your response
Since | sent my submission there has been a further development :
Aircraft emissions are now thought to be much worse than thought because of the height

See .... https://www.newscientist.com/article/2207886-it-turns-out-planes-are-even-worse-for-the-
climate-than-we-thought/

Also, Ireland has now admitted that there is a CLIMATE EMERGENCY so why are the DAA
* Wishing to increase passengers

* Building a new runway

KLM is now asking each passenger , before they book, if they really need to fly !

Economists need to factor in the cost of dumping CO2 in the air.

Therefore landing fees should be c. € 40 / passenger, not being reduced as at present.

** Why not ask young people who will have to cope with what the the DAA are doing ? **

Sincerely

Jonathan Aird



